
May 1, 2014 

Dear Parents or Guardians: 

On Monday May 5th, we are cancelling our early dismissal.  Our regular day bell schedule will be 
observed with classes beginning at 8:54am and ending at 3:09pm.  Students will be made aware of the 
change during the Friday morning announcements. 

Sincerely, 

Mr. G Shong 


